Friday, August 12, 2016

To: The Honorable Members of the City Council

Good Afternoon

I am writing to express my support for the implementation of bike lanes on Hamline Avenue.

I attended the public meeting to talk to people and evaluate any issues, possibility for buffered bike lanes, parking, problems, etc.

I listened to a woman who lives in the neighborhood and has a 10 year old daughter.

I talked to Paul St Martin and Rueben Collins.

I think the implantation of bike lanes on Hamline will make the street safer for everyone who uses the street.

Thank you Paul Nelson 16xx Van Buren Avenue W4, D-11